Date _____________
To All in Receipt,
As the Parents/Guardians of ___________________
We have decided that our kids will no longer be wearing masks at school due to both the physical and mental harm it has and will cause them.
I do have a Notice of liability ready to be sent to you, but I believe that this letter will be all that is necessary. If you do require the notice, let me know.
I expect that my child will not be segregated or discriminated against and will be treated with the utmost respect and fairness regarding this matter and will continue to be granted the right to pursue an education. 
Lastly, I request that all comments or questions to be directed to me and not ____________at any time. Please pass that request on to any staff necessary. 

Kindly,



